
Letter to the Principal
3rd December, 2021

Dear Ms Wong,

Raising Money for Victims in Indonesia

I am writing because I hope our school can organise a fundraising event for the tsunami and 

earthquake victims in Indonesia.

There was a tsunami and an earthquake happened in Indonesia in 2018.  The tsunami washed away 

a lot of people and buildings.  The earthquake destroyed many houses and buildings.  Many people lost their 

homes and became homeless.  They are still staying in aid camps and shelters now since they do not have 

enough money to rebuild the houses and buildings.

I would like to organise a charity walk to raise money for the victims on 17th December. This 

fundraising event will last for 2 hours.  We can walk from Siu Hong Court to Hong Kong Gold Coast.  We 

can also invite parents to join us.  This is a good way to maintain good relationships between parents and the 

children.

I really want to give a helping hand to the people in Indonesia.  I hope you can consider my idea of 

organizing a charity walk to raise money for the people in Indonesia.

Yours sincerely, 

Matthew Ku

6A_Ku Pak Yin


